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Date: March 15, 2024 

 

Dear Parents,  
 
This week has been focused on term assessments and mock examinations 
at Arab Unity School. We have completed all benchmark assessments 
scheduled for Term 1 and 2. This data provides valuable insights to support 
all our students, so we encourage you to take all awareness sessions 
seriously and continue to be involved in your child’s academic learning. 
 
We express our gratitude to the parents who attended the recent 
engagement sessions. We look forward to inviting more groups of parents in 
the coming weeks as we prepare for our golden jubilee year. Our school 
management is committed to continually reviewing the provision and 
recruitment that is in the best interest of all our stakeholders. Thank you to 
all the parents who participated in the virtual Secondary Options Day last 
Saturday. 
 
Attendance 
 
Please familiarise yourself with the tardiness policies and the process for 
leave applications. Despite our reminders repeatedly, we continue to see 
many students arriving late to school. Students must be in school by 7:30 
a.m. to participate in morning activities. 
 
Your input and collaboration are valued, so please feel free to reach out if 
any key issues may impact our students. Together, we can ensure the 
success of all our students. 
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Activities Next week 
 

 
 
 
Have a nice weekend! 
 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Susan Rubin Varghese 

Deputy Principal  
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